August 27, 2012

Hello All,

We have completed the required track removal. We couldn't have done it without all the help from
everybody. | also want to thank the people who came up from the Western Railway Museum and the
Niles Canyon Railroad. Today Dobbas moved all of the panels into place. Now comes the installation.
We still have 2 weeks to gather as much as we can to supply us with ties for the future.

We will be working Tuesday and Thursday and Saturday. Tuesday and Thursday we will start at 5pm.
Saturday we will start at 800am unless it moves to 700am. | will put out another e-mail if it changes.

Again, thank you, everyone who helped from all over the museum.

See you out on the line,
Alan, Chris and Sandy
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